
 

 

November is National Family Caregivers Month (NFCM) 

Rook’s Books Publishing, LLC is partnering with  

Riley Hospital for Children and St. Vincent Women’s Hospital 

to deliver children’s books to families in each NICU this Holiday Season. 

Studies show that half of babies with low birth weight, who reside in the NICU, are 

more likely to develop language delays later in life.  Frequent exposure to auditory 

experiences during their stay in the NICU and early in life, assists in language 

development. In such a high-stress environment for parents, reading to their child 

in the NICU also reduces some of the anxiety experienced. 

Please consider donating to the Rook’s Books Holiday NICU Book Drive. 
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